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Dear Parents/Carers 

    Appointment of KS2 teacher 

 

As some of you may know on Wednesday we interviewed for a teacher to replace Mr Taylor in 

September. We had a strong field of candidates to choose from and we appointed a Miss Danielle France 

to join our team.  

 

During the interview process the candidates had a teaching task to do with a group from Class 3. I was 

especially proud of the way in which the children fed back to me following each of their lessons. They 

recognised how nerve wracking such a scenario was and were really positive and discerning in their 

comments following each one. I had comments such as ‘perfect pace, supportive, expressive, to the point, 

lacked challenge, encouraging, a little condescending’. This really shows how mature and capable our 

pupils are and I would like to say thank you to all of them for helping in the interview process. We should 

all be extremely proud of them. 

 

Next Friday at 2:30pm there will be a meeting for parents to outline the direction of the school in the 

future, however, following Wednesday’s interview, I can confirm that classes for September will be: 

 Mrs Jones / Ms Dunn – Class 1 (Reception, Year 1, Year 2) 

 Mr Church – Class 2 (Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5) 

 Miss France – Class 3 (Year 6) 

 

This is based on numbers and on the new curriculum plans we have put in place between Hinstock and 

Cheswardine which will allow us to run an exciting curriculum where teachers and year groups work 

together and stretch pupils accordingly. Please bring along any questions or concerns you may have next 

Friday and I will endeavour to answer as many as I can. 

 

Finally, thank you to everyone who came along to our Sports Day and Summer Fair yesterday, I was so 

pleased the weather was fine for once!! Thank you especially to Mrs Freeman-Evans who worked hard to 

make sure everyone knew what they were doing and that it all ran smoothly. Thank you also to the PTFA 

whose efforts are really appreciated across the school and who gave us a lovely afternoon in the 

sunshine! 

 

Yours sincerely 

REWilliams 
 

Rachael Williams (Acting Headteacher) 

 

mailto:admin.cheswardine@shropshirelg.net
http://www.cheswardineschool.org.uk/

